

Ashley Gray
Director of Safety
NMMC
830 S. Gloster Street
Tupelo, MS 38801
07/14/2015

Gerald Loden
Superintendent
Tupelo Public Schools
PO Box 557
Tupelo, MS 38802

Henry Sterre

Dear Gerald Loden:

please respond by submitting a letter of approval to my above address. Thank you for all mass transport to other healthcare facilities. If your organization is willing to support this, patients and community as well as your school buses for the purpose of an emergency inhabitable at NMMC, we ask for the use of your gymnasiums to triage and care for our NMMC. In the case of a disaster or mass casualty event when our facilities are Thank you for your continued support of our Emergency Preparedness program at that you do.

Ashley Gray
Director of Safety
NMMC